
         

 

 

To whom it may concerned:  

Re: Objection to proposed noise abatement measure at the Chatswood dive site.  

I am very concerned to the noise and air management at the Chatswood dive for the Sydney Metro 

City & Southwest - Chatswood to Sydneyham project. I understand that the project will last for 

several years, 24 hours and 7 days a week. Hence, it is important that noise and air pollution are 

kept  at the minimum during this construction progress. To minimise noise and air pollution level, we 

suggest installation of acoustic shed and high permanent barrier fencing.  As my children and 

grandchildren are living with me, it is important that both of the above factors are minimised for the 

whole family.  

 

 

 

Thank you for your urgent attention in this matter, 
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